
Notice of Motion put forward by Councillor Brian Jones on behalf of the Welsh 
Conservative Group for consideration by Full Council: 
 
 
That Denbighshire County Council acknowledge that proposals for a large scale tidal 
project off the coast of Denbighshire are being developed by the private sector. 
 
That significant work is required to bring mature proposals before the council and that 
the council would consider these detailed proposals in due course. 
 
That the Council is supportive in principle to the development of a tidal energy project 
off the Denbighshire Coastline. 
 
Accordingly Denbighshire County Council resolve to: 
 
1) Support in principle to the development of a large scale tidal energy project off the 
Denbighshire Coast line. 
 
2) That a group of DCC elected members, including the leader or nominated deputy, 
and member of each MAG be set up to monitor evaluate and progress a NW tidal 
lagoon and to lobby both governments to support the project. 
 


